
 

2017 
Dates for your Diaries; 
Monday 1st May Bank Holiday (school closed) 

Thursday 4th May Fishers Farm park Trip. 

Wednesday 7th June  Parent’s open evening 7-8.30pm. 

Friday 23rd June Sports Day.11.00 am (nursery closes midday). 

Monday 26th June Reserve Sports Day in case of bad weather, nursery open pm. 

Monday 10th July Trip to Staunton Country Park (pre- school leavers only) 

Friday 14th  July                End of term. 12 mid-day Leaver’s lunch. 

 Special end of term lunch for all pre- school leavers 12 - 12.45pm, parents are invited for farewell drinks at 

12.15 Nursery closes at 12 for our little ones. All children are invited to Sports Day even if they do not 

normally attend on this day.    

PARENT AND CHILD TRIP TO FISHERS FARM PARK.  Thursday4th May 
  Website: www.fishersfarmpark.co.uk. Nursery will be closed, as the village hall is being used for the 
Elections.  
Non-uniform day. All children will need to be accompanied by a parent/friend/Grandparent. Perhaps some 
parents may be able to join up and take other children. This trip has been a huge success over the last 14 
years and we hope it will give parents and children a great day out for 2017. 
Special group rates £ 8.50 adults and children 2 and over. Children under 2 free.  
Payment can be added to your summer invoice if you let me know by the middle of March.  
 
PARENT’S OPEN EVENING Wednesday 7th June 7-8.30pm. 

This is an opportunity for parents to come and have an informal chat with the teachers and see the 
children’s early learning journals. (Appointment times will be arranged before the evening.) 
 
 
SPORTS DAY Friday 23 June. 11am  
Our annual Sports Day is held on the recreation ground behind the school. All the children are involved in 
the events. This is always such a fun occasion and we hope as many Parents, siblings and Grandparents 
will be able to attend. The event will finish at mid-day. Parents are welcome to bring a picnic to enjoy on the 
field after the event. Nursery will be closed for the afternoon. 

STAUNTON TRIPS 

We will be taking the children who are moving on to school in September for an exciting morning with the 
teachers to Staunton Country Park. Children will need to be in school uniform and meet at Staunton at 10 
am, collect from Staunton at 1 pm. If you do not wish your child to go on the trip, school will be open 
as normal. The cost of the trip is £8 which includes animal feed, drinks and sandwiches, lunch provided by 
the nursery and an ice-cream! Children are welcome to return to Nursery for the afternoon. The cost of the 
trip will be added to the summer invoice so please let me know if your child is not attending. 

LEAVERS LUNCH 

Our pre-school leavers are invited for Ladybird lunch from 12-12.45. Lunch will be provided by the Nursery. 

 Parents are invited for farewell drinks at 12.15. The lunch is a very special occasion for the leavers and 
therefore I regret we cannot accommodate any younger siblings on this occasion.  

Best wishes, 

Charlotte.  

http://www.fishersfarmpark.co.uk/

